
  

Friends and family enjoyed the journey into the world of robotics with 

young learners embarking on a discovery of math and science at the 

Bamber Camp, Fountains on Saturday 24 September.  

Tony Roberts is spearheading this 

project on robotics for youngsters 

which encourages their interest in 

maths and science. 

RCPE was awarded a certificate for its 

team’s avid participation in the 

learning and implementation phase. 

A tree will be planted in our name in 

a local disadvantaged community. 
 

  
 

 
  

   

     
 

 


